Attachment 1

February 17, 2023

Dr. Schmiesing and Celina Board of Education,

This letter is to serve as formal notification of my intent to retire at the
close of this current (2022-23) school year. This will mark my 23rd year at
Celina and I feel both fortunate and proud to have been part of the Bulldog
community for the past two decades.

I’'m appreciative of the leadership and camaraderie we have here at the high
school and know that there will be a number of things I will miss. I hope to
continue to be involved with the school and its activities in a variety of ways
and will always be a Bulldog at heart.

Most Cordiglly,

Hal M. Hoover

Copy to: Renee Kramer



